MPA Faculty/Staff
Meeting Minutes

Oct 10, 2011
Present: Larry Geri, Randee Gibbons, Lee Lyttle, Doreen Swetkis, John Gates, Cheryl Simrell King, Erin Genia & Jan Hays
Next meeting: Oct 24, Nov 7, Dec 5
I.
2 Credit offerings beyond weekend intensives only into weekdays
Only 10 weekends available for 2 credit intensive weekends--the model for the 2 credit classes. 6-7 electives are about the right number to fill classes and enable students to find an appropriate class. 4 credit classes should always have priority on week nights. Should we possibly start to use Friday nights? If Core went to one night instead of 2 it would open up another night for electives. Some 2 hour electives such as writing classes are hard to do on one weekend because paper writing progression.
II.
1st year core and 2nd year core meeting on the same night?
Since these classes became 6 credits students don’t take them at the same time so they could be conducted on the same night of the week. The 2 possible nights would be Wed or Thurs. It was agreed that Lee would meet with Alan Olsen of weekend/night studies and Martha Henderson to see if it was possible to find room in Seminar 2 for an extra lecture room and 3 more seminar rooms.
III.
Advisory Board Role, New Members, Draft Meeting Agenda Review
Advisory Board should be kept. NASPAA certification requires it as well as being an asset for advice and backing should we need it as a program. Advisory Board is a good sounding board for strategic discussions. Next advisory board meeting could possibly be in the spring with a couple of Capstone presentations included. The board also needs to be sent the annual report and kept up on what’s on the horizon—local governance plans for example. The 2 or 3 new members should include a Tribal representative and Linda Moon Stumpff and Alan Parker should be asked for suggestions.
IV.        Commencement and Honoring of Departing Tribal Faculty Members
Alan Parker and Linda Moon Stumpff will be retiring at the end of the year and planning should begin to honor them. John suggested having Kevin Gover be the hooding ceremony speaker and honoring Alan and Linda.  Dinner June 14th, the night before hooding ceremony in the Longhouse was another suggestion. Erin will check Longhouse dates and will check with Michelle Elhardt to see if the speaker for the big graduation has been chosen yet.
